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Hi volunteers, 
Quite a change to the exterior this week.  The sheeting is complete on three sides with about 2/3 of 
the back to do yet.  All the parapet walls are framed and sheeted around the perimeter of the 
roof.  There are just a few details to work out yet on the scuppers for water drainage and it will be 
ready for the insulation and membrane to be installed.  Dave Wusterbarth and company are coming 
this week to start that.  
  
On the inside, we have made good progress on the hurricane clips and extending the walls to the 
roof deck between the trusses.  
  
A Tyvek rep came this last week and showed us the recommended way to install Tyvek commercial 
wrap and how to flash the windows.  
  
In the coming week’s hot weather, we will be building the canopy which includes trusses, sheeting 
and parapet walls.  When the wall sheeting is done on the main building, we will start the Tyvek 
wrap and window installation.  Work will continue inside on the hurricane clips and wall framing.  
  
Thank you to all you volunteer who have worked so hard to make this new school a reality.   What a 
blessing you have been! 
 
To God be the glory! 
 
If you weren’t at the Friday night potluck, you missed Brian’s awesome pork tenderloin, corn on 
the cob, fruits and vegetables and of course Dan brought ice cream bars.  

  
In His service, 
Elwood Heldt 
507-327-3313 
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